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Dear Parents, 

Assalamu alaikum, 

 

Salaam Pakistan Week at Generation’s School 

 

In compliance with the directives from the Government of Sindh, Generation’s School is postponing the 

commencement of the Academic Session 2024-25 to Thursday, August 15. 

 

Salaam Pakistan Week 

We are pleased to present “Salaam Pakistan Week” from Tuesday, August 6 to Wednesday, August 14, 

insha’allah. During this period, the School will operate for a shorter duration. Students will participate in 

various activities and competitions, focused on the preparation and commemoration of the Independence Day 

of Pakistan, including arts, sports, drama, debates, and more. 

 

School Timings During Salaam Pakistan Week 

Please note the special school timings during the Salaam Pakistan Week, i.e., from Tuesday, August 6 to 

Wednesday, August 14, 2024. 

 

Grades Week Starting 
Morning 

Reporting Time 

Home Time 

Mon – Fri 

Pre-nursery Thu 15 Aug As per schedule for the first few weeks, to be issued in due course 

Nursery Wed 7 Aug 8:15 am 11:30 am 

Kindergarten Wed 7 Aug 7:45 am 11:30 am 

I & II Tue 6 Aug 7:45 am 12:05 pm 

III to XI Tue 6 Aug 7:40 am 12:20 pm 

Generation’s College Mon 5 Aug 7:40 am 12:20 pm 

 

Please ensure your child attends school in proper school uniform and brings any necessary materials as their 

teachers communicate. 

 

Transport 

School Vans will be available as per the week’s schedule. For queries, please contact the United Transport 

Service (UTS) representative Mr Muhammad Ali on 0300 826 7807. 

 

Regular timings and schedule will commence Thursday, August 15, 2024, insha’allah. Keep checking the 

school website for updates and important information. 

 

For any queries, please contact the Front Office & Admissions team at 021 3318 9999. You are also welcome 

to visit the Campuses between 8:00 am and 3:00 pm on weekdays, until 1:00 pm on Fridays and between 9:00 

am and 12:00 noon on Saturdays.  

 

Jazakallah al khayr, 

 

 

 

Ms N. Aijaz 

Director Admissions & Head, Front Offices   August 3, 2024/Muharram 27, 1446 


